The Senate Minute: Digital Audio File Script on SB 588
An upcoming new law relates to criminal justice.
Senate Bill 588 makes changes relating to petitions for the expungement of criminal records.
The measure is sponsored by Sen. Bob Dixon of Springfield, who says he believes this issue had been largely ignored for too long…
Dixon 1 / Runs :10 / OC: from their mistakes.
“Real expungement process that provides a path of restoration to those who have done wrong, but have learned from their mistakes.”
Senator Shalonn “Kiki” Curls of Kansas City says she agrees with the need to upgrade expungement rules…
Curls 2 / Runs :10 / OC: lead productive lives.
[bookmark: _GoBack]“I sincerely hope that this is something that we can give serious consideration to, certainly for those individuals who have paid their debt to society and who would be allowed to continue to lead productive lives.”
At present, if someone wants to get rid of certain parts of his or her criminal record, there is a $100 surcharge. Senate Bill 588 will raise the amount to $250.
Reporting for the Missouri Senate, I’m Dean Morgan.
